Our reference: COM596838187

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW
Name: Mrs north

Address: Pinehurst Oakshade Road, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 0JT
Comment type: You object to the planning application

Date of comment: 17 Mar 2024

Comment: We continue to object to this proposal.
It is still too large ( with less than 2% height reduction compared to the previous application) also
the scale and mass completely unacceptable for our high street, with a reduction in pavement

inappropriate for safety reasons.

The reduction in retail space provided must actually reduce local economic activity not provide the
boost noted in the application.

There is insufficient parking provision for the number of flats proposed which will cause further poor
and dangerous car-parking in an area used by many pedestrians and school children.

Carol North



